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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 
Suffolk:  Mriga and Thomas 

Cotswold: Joe and Mia 

Swaledale: Wilson and Dayley 

Teeswater: Faith and Freddie 

Dorset Downs:  Rory and Hakeem 

 

Dalesbred: Caitlyn and Aisha 

Oxford:  Elijah and Robin 

Cheviot:  Thomas and Lola 

Herdwick: Yusupha and Ritaj 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

 

This week’s TT Rockstars have been: 
Teeswater: Freddie 

Dorset Downs:  Jack 

Dalesbred: Emmie 

Oxford:  Lucas 

 

Cheviot:  Alfie 

Herdwick: Maisie 

Well done everyone 

Wrap around childcare. 

If you will be requiring before and/or after school 

care next half term, please email  

admin@parish.n-yorks.sch.uk  

and let us know what you will be needing. 

Breakfast club £3.80 (includes breakfast) drop off 

either 7.30 or 8.00am. 

After-school club £7.60 (includes sandwich/wrap 

salad, yogurt, fruit) pick up either 5.00 or 5.30pm. 

Everyone welcome! 

Jenni and her amazing team cooked a 

special football celebration lunch on 

Thursday.  We enjoyed waving our multi

-nation flags and the football cookies 

for pudding! 



This week at Parish... Oxford Class have being doing some absolutely 

amazing writing this week. We have been 

creating our own version of 'The Twits' and have 

been thinking of the most cruel and unkind tricks 

that our characters could do. Parents be 

warned, do not accept any drinks or unusual 

gifts for the foreseeable future, they might be 

Year 2 have been checking in at their bug hotels! 

Reception class have had a visit from 

Firefighter Langdale who taught talked 

to them about keeping safe.  Everyone 

had the opportunity to try on his 

helmet and gloves! 



Results of the Parent and Carers' Survey strongly 

agree 

agree neither 

agree or 

disagree 

disagree strongly 

disagree 

My child enjoys coming to school 15 9   1   

My child is safe at school 21 3     1 
The school understands and responds to  

my child's needs 
13 11   1   

My child is taught well at school 13 12       
My child is making good progress 10 14 1     
My child is encouraged to work hard and 

do their best 
16 9       

I understand how the school ensures that 

the work my child does is suitably challeng-

ing 

5 9 5 6   

My child enjoys a stimulating range of extra 

curricular activities 
4 6 5 9 1 

The school communicates effectively about 

my child's progress 
6 11 3 5   

The school communicates with me effec-

tively about how to support my child's learn-

ing 

5 11 3 6   

The school communicates with me effec-

tively about school events and activities 
8 13 2 2   

The school seeks my views and listens to my 

concerns 
4 16 3 1 1 

There is a good standard of behaviour 4 20     1 

The school deals with incidents of bullying 

effectively 
3 7 14   1 

The school is welcoming and there are op-

portunities to get involved 
4 9 10 2   

I think the school is well led and managed 14 9 1   1 
My child is encouraged to live a healthy life-

style 
7 14 3 1   

My child is encouraged to positively contrib-

ute to the wider community 
5 7 11 2   

I would recommend Skipton Parish Church 

CofE Primary School to another family 
12 9 3   1 

The school has managed the Covid-19 risk 

well 
15 6 1 3   

Thank you to all of you who completed the parent/carer questionnaire.  We had a total of 25 responses, the 

results are in the table below.  We also appreciate your feedback about extra-curricular activities and will 

be acting upon this as soon as we can. 

We shall be looking at ways we can improve communication around informing you how we teach your 

children and what you can also do at home to support. 


